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Word Around the Webb 
Weekly Newsletter

PARENT 
TEACHER 

CONFERENCES

OUTDOOR SENSORY
 PLAY AREA

Don't forget about 
Parent Teacher 

Conferences coming 
up NEXT Thursday, 
April 21. Students 

will be dismissed at 
11:30 so 

conferences can 
take place. 

Conferences will be 
held from 

11:30am-7pm. Your 
child's homeroom 
teacher should be 
getting in touch 
with you about a 

meeting time. Phone 
conferences are 
available upon 

request. 

Exciting things are happening in our school 
outdoor sensory area! High School student, 
Lindsey Johnson, has been working to make 
features for our sensory area for her Girl 
Scout Gold Award project.  We also have a 
raised garden bed and additional features 
will be added in the next few weeks. We 
can't wait for our students to enjoy this area!



 
Cal endar

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

Apr il  16
Community 
Foundation Run - 
Gastonia Rotar y 

Apr il  30
Connected Fashion 
Show  @ 6pm

APr il  21
Ear ly Release Day - 
Parent Teacher  
Conferences

Apr il  29
Special Olympic 
Spr ing Games at 
Nor th Gaston HS

Saturday, Apri l  30 6:00-8:00pm

Webb Street  School  Gym 
  Our PTO is teaming up with a local non-profit, 
Heartfelt Fashions, to produce an exciting fashion 
show spotlighting Webb Street students. Local 
professional models will also be teaming up to walk 
the runway at this event. Clothing will be provided by 
local merchants. Hair and makeup will also be done 
by local professionals. 
  Tickets are on sale NOW! Reserve your tickets 
today by calling the school at 704-864-9667 or 
emailing webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com. Tickets 
are limited and are on a first come, first serve basis. 
Ticket options include:

Front Row $30
Second Row $20

Third & Fourth Row $15
Bleacher seats $10 

  The proceeds from the fashion show will go 
towards building an all inclusive playground that will 
be accessible to all students. All ticket sales and 
donations are tax deductible!
  

Come out to support 
Webb Street at the 

Community 
Foundation Run on 
April 16 downtown 

Gastonia at the 
Rotary Pavilion.  If 
you would like to 

make a tax 
deductible donation 

to support Webb 
Street, please visit 

the Community 
Run's website.

Yearbook Orders are due Thursday, Apri l  
21! No extra yearbooks wil l  be ordered, so 

you must  get  your order in by Thursday. 
Yearbooks cost  $12 and you can pay cash 

or check to Webb Street  School .


